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Connection Agree with Proposal? Comments
Governing Body No  See attached Letter (Appendix 8a)
Governor Yes None

Governor Yes

I support the proposed expansion as it is 
important that children within the Wheelock 
Primary School catchment area have the 
opportunity to attend their local school.

Grandparent No objections I wish to  comment on the consultation for the 
extension and enlargement of Wheelock 
Primary school where our grand daughter is 
currently in year 1. We are happy with her 
school life at Wheelock where we think she has 
a a great environment for her early years and 
where she is happy. Her mum ,also concurs 
with our comments. Our input into the 
consultation would be as follows:-             1. 
The whole ethos of the school is the small 
thriving community whihc is almost like a large 

Neighbouring School No  I understand the need for additional places at 
Wheelock Primary and within Sandbach and 
Haslington EIP locality as currently there are an 
abundence of children within Wheelock's 
catchment. However my concerns are as 
follows:  The Process leading to the decision. I 
do not understand why it was allowed that such 
a decision would be made without first 
consulting with local EIP headteachers who 
have been encouraged to work together by the 
Authority who built really strong relationships, 
and have first hand knowledge of what is 
happening in their schools.   The Cheshire East 
Consultation on School Places suggests the 
Authority wants 1 FE or 2FE schools. Wheelock 
is currently the only school in Sandbach and 
Haslington where this is the case. The 
propoasal will do the exact opposite and leave 

Parent & Governor No I am concerned that the shortfall in school 
places is not being spread more evenly across 
the whole Sandbach area. It seems to  me to be 
more sensible to  look at increasing the size of 
three or four primary schools by a smaller 
amount rather than increasing a single school 
by a large amount. If the current plans fo 
building in the Haslington and Winterley areas 
come to  fruition then I suggest that an increase Parent & Governor Yes A Community School must be capable of 
serving the community in which it is sited.  For 
a number of years children who live in 
catchment, or who have siblings in the school, 
have been unable to join the school community 
due to a lack of capacity.  Indeed, when we 

Parent/Carer

Yes No comments given 

unknown No view The forecast NOR in the consultation document 
show a shortfall of 119 places in 2016/17 and 
151 in 2017/18. Therefore increasing Wheelock 
by 105 places will not solve the problem of 
underprovision in Sandbach. Furthermore the 
figures do  not properly take into account the 


